
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 16 2015 

 

Official invitation to participate in the 14th World Festival of 

Children’s Theatre in Stratford, Ontario Canada in June, 2016 

 

Dear Romana Zupancic: 

 

The international jury met recently and considered all of the applications to 

perform at the 14th World Festival of Children's Theatre. We are very pleased 

to invite Race Primary School to perform “Children’s Eyes See It All.” 

 

Because we received a large number of applications, not all groups were 

accepted.  Therefore, we kindly ask that you confirm your participation in the 

festival on the attached Acceptance of Invitation form before October 15, 

2015 at the latest. When we receive your acceptance form, we will send more 

information to you. 

 

If we do not receive your confirmation by October 15, we will assume that you 

are not able to participate in the festival and a group from the waiting list will 

be invited.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Stratford, Ontario Canada in June 2016. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Ron Dodson 

Artistic Director 
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